
Philadelphia Board of Ethics 
 

Public Notice Re: Proposed Regulation No. 2 
 
 

In accordance with Section 8-407 of the Philadelphia Home Rule Charter, the 
Philadelphia Board of Ethics will hold a public hearing on proposed Regulation 
No. 2 on June 19, 2007, commencing at 1:00 PM. The meeting will be held at the 
Philadelphia Bar Association Headquarters, located on the 11th floor of 1101 
Market Street, Philadelphia, PA 19107. This meeting is open to the public. 
Regulation No. 2 shall not take effect until after the hearing and after a report on 
the hearing has been filed.  
 
Richard Glazer, Esquire, Chair 
 


